FORT BEND SUBSIDENCE DISTRICT

P.O. Box 427, Richmond, Texas 77406-0427 (281) 342-3273

November 4, 2020

The Honorable KP George
Fort Bend County Judge
401 Jackson St.
Richmond, Texas 77469

Dear Judge George:

As General Manager of the Fort Bend Subsidence District, it is my responsibility to notify you
when the term(s) of office of a Director(s) on the Fort Bend Subsidence District Board, who is
appointed by the Fort Bend County Commissioners Court, is about to expire.

The Fort Bend County Commissioners Court is to appoint four (4) Directors to the Fort Bend
Subsidence District Board (Sec. 8834.051 (f)). All appointed Directors to the Fort Bend
Subsidence District Board must be residents of, and qualified voters in, the District.

The term of office of Mr. Jay Anderson (representing industrial) will expire on January 31, 2021.
The term of office of Mr. Quart Graves (representing agriculture) will expire on January 31, 2021.

The term of office of Mr. Morris Mitchell (representing business) will expire on January 31, 2021.

The term of office of Mr. Jon Strange (representing industrial) will expire on January 31, 2021.

A Director with an expired term will continue to serve until reappointed or replaced.

Please send a letter confirming your appointment(s) and their designated representation (if
applicable) to the address listed above, or via email to wsebesta@subsidence.org, as we must
have this in writing.

Your interest in and support of the Fort Bend Subsidence District has been of great value to the
District, and I look forward to working with you and your staff in the future. Please contact me
at 281-486-1105 if you have any questions concerning the Board appointment.

Sincerely yours,

VA 7

Michael J. Turco County Judge
Received

NOV 09 2020

General Manager



